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Elsen, Nikki

From: Kevin Hundt <kevinhundt0@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 9:38 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Comment on 25-0711

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
A large, high-density housing complex like this one, placed near transportation routes and shopping, is a 
great idea.  Please consider adding a walking path from the neighborhood to the new bus stop, maybe 
west from the north end of the alley to connect to the new multi-use path just south of the stormwater 
pond. 

Kevin Hundt 
La Crosse 


